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           Message from the President   

 

August has arrived and we should all be out there enjoying our cars as 

much as possible before our weather takes a turn.   No one likes to 

hear this, but the days are actually getting shorter, which means we all 

need to put some miles on these beautiful cars that we own.  Our larg-

est club function is coming up on Thursday August 16th which is our an-

nual BBQ picnic.  You do not want to miss this member’s only event at 

the Lakewood Rod & Gun Club pavilion starting at 6:00 pm.  I sent out 

an e-mail on this function recently as the members have been slower 

than normal this year in responding to me with their plans to attend 

the picnic.  I need to let the caterer know by August 6th our final count 

so do not wait until that time to let me know whether you will be at-

tending or not.  

 

Our club membership drive is an ongoing process, as I mentioned to 

you at earlier club meetings and e-mails, it is time to grow our member-

ship numbers.  Finding one new member each will make a big change 

in our club and bring in new ideas and events to enjoy.  Everyone knows 

of a few corvette owners that may be interested in being part of a 

great club so give them a call and invite them to a club meeting, if you 

need membership applications I have extra copies. 

I wanted to let everyone know that the changes in the By-Laws are 

completed and have gone out to the BOD for their final thoughts.  Once 

I hear back from them on their approval on these changes we can dis-

cuss these changes and take a final vote on them at the September 

meeting.   
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We are still looking for a few more members to help with promoting the club at Warren’s, 

Rally-In-The-Valley on Saturday August 18th from 10:00 am until 6:00 pm.   I have extra 

copies of our membership applications and sponsorship applications for anyone interested 

in being part of our club in some way.  I, also, have a few copies of the advertising sheet 

that was developed to promote our club.  These could be posted where you think they 

would get the most attention from other car enthusiasts. 

 

The fall trip is coming up and this year it will be from Sunday September 23rd to the 30th.  

We will be heading up into either the Catskill/Adirondack Mountains of NY on the first day 

and into the White Mountains of New Hampshire/Maine on day two.  Our first night will be 

in the city of  White River Junction, VT, which is on the border of Vermont and New Hamp-

shire.  Leaving WRJ we will drive through the White Mountains, passing the famous Mount 

Washington, which is the highest mountain in the Eastern U.S.  This is where LL Bean tests 

many of their winter articles, as it is one of the coldest spots in the U.S. during the winter 

months.  From the mountains, we will travel down into the Camden, Maine, area (spending 

several nights in this location). Our last few nights we will spend somewhere in the Rhode 

Island area where we have not stayed before.  If you are interested in being part of this trip, 

please let me know, as soon as possible because Sandy is currently booking the rooms at 

each stop.  Once we lock in the number of rooms and the rates, we cannot change them.   

 

    I also want to remind everyone that the club’s officers’ elections are this year for all positions.   

    If you are interested in any one of these positions, let one of the BOD members know so we  

    can place your name on a ballot for the December voting.  All of these positions are for two  

    years and any club member, with their prior approval, can be nominated. 

 

One more reminder on the Annual Picnic August 16th 

from 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm at the Lakewood Rod & Gun 

Club pavilion, I need your response by August 6th if you 

plan to attend.  We also need more members to make 

up baskets, $50.00 limit per basket and keep your re-

ceipts for reimbursement by the club. 
 

Gary 
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The general purpose of the Club shall be to encourage planned trips, 
events, and social activities for the members of the Corvette Club; to 
provide and regulate events and exhibitions for the Corvette Owner; 
and to encourage careful and skillful driving on public highways.   
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Birthdays                          

 Rita James   August 6 

 Ron Calanni  August 7 

 Bill Jones  August 8 

 Bruce Herron  August 9 

 Gene Brown  August 15 

 

Anniversary’s 

  William & Beverly Tota   August 5    
  Greg & Diane Paterniti   August 8    
 

 

 

 

CCCC FACEBOOK                                                                
Just in case you have not been to the Club Facebook page lately, you should check it out. Vic and 

Jane Anderson have been posting other pictures that the club has been doing. If you have pictures 

to post, contact Vic and he will tell you how to get them up. You can access the Facebook page 

from the club website. CCCorvetteClub.net 



 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

C-6  TIRES    TWO (2)285-35 ZR-19   6/32 TREAD DEPTH                            

 GOODYEAR RUNFLATS    $100.00 EACH 

 CONTACT:   TED OKERLUND  716-664-6796  

 

  C-6   Z06 OR GRAND SPORT  BUMPER BRA 

 ONE (1) NEW CARBON FIBER (STILL IN BOX)  $125.00 

 ONE (1) USED CARBON FIBER          $75.00 

CONTACT:  GENE BROWN   440-564-9191 OR genevette@yahoo.com 
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EVENTS    
  

   Aug 16th CCCC Picnic @ Lakewood Rod & Gun  6:00 pm 

   August 18th —Warren the Rally in the Valley is being held in downtown Warren,Pa from              

 August 16th thru the 18th.  Visit their web site at “BIKERSBLUESNBBQ.COM for more 

I information.   Club members are needed to take part in this event Saturday 

 the 18
th

 from noon until 6:00 pm.  We will have a designated parking area and 

 need club members to hand out club applications and discuss our club activities.  As 

 of this time, we only have three members willing to take part in this event. 
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OFFICERS &  

DIRECTORS 

 

Gary Baldensperger  

President, Exp 2018 

814-726-1039 Home 

814-688-7261 Cell 

garylee12@verizon.net 

 

Greg Paterniti  

Vice President, Exp 2018 

716-490-1252 Cell 

paterniti102@stny.rr.com 

 

Leslie West 

Secretary, Exp 2018 

814-812-0861 Cell 

Tomwest_leslie@aol.com 

 

Andrea McLean Treasurer, 

Exp 2018 
716-763-3313 Home am-

clean002@adelphia.net 

 

Ted Okerlund, Director 

Exp 2020 

716-664-6796 Home 

716-499-6377 Cell  

tdokerlund@hotmail.com 

 

 

Fred Mackowiak, Director 

Exp 2019 

716-366-6838 Home 

marfred12@verizon.net 

Ron Calanni                  Di-

rector Exp2018  

716-484-8485 Home 

rjcalanni@gmail.com 
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Additional money can be earned by our club by handing  

out these SALES & SERVICE referrals.  Make sure you fill in 

the coupon completely and Basil will donate $100.00 for a 

Sales referral and $50.00 for a Service referral. Print these 

off if additional coupons are needed. 
  

 

 


